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February 9, 2011

The meeting was called to order at 9:30 am at the Town of Star Valley Ranch Town Hall.

Present were: Ed Koch			Absent:  Alycyn Culbertson
		   Kirk sessions			    George Toolson
                          Kory Wheeler
		   Mike Blackman

Others present: Jerry Meyers – Meyers – Anderson Architects
		      Lou Christoferson – Meyers – Anderson Architects

Kirk discussed that he had invited the people from Meyrs – Anderson to discuss what they or other architects might need to help us design the proposed building and provide cost estimates.

Jerry Meyers indicated that they had been involved with the various similar projects in Alpine, Evanston, Lyman and others, and were very familiar with the Wyoming grant needs and process.  He indicated that they had a full staff that could take care of the Electrical, Civil, Mechanical and structural aspects of the building.   Meyers – Anderson were also involved in preparing a conceptual design for our building earlier in this process.  Jerry and Lou reviewed our survey and indicated that they thought it would be very helpful in putting together a preliminary design(s) when finalized.  Jerry indicated that he would find out what the structural requirement for the new building, wall or foundation or exactly what would be needed to be retained for coverage under the Wyoming Grant.  He indicated that he would be able to come back for the February 22 meeting.  They fielded several other questions from the group and then left.

After the representatives from Meyers-Anderson left, Kirk handed out a copy of their preliminary proposal for this project.

Kory Wheeler went over the results of the survey to date and discussed them briefly.
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We discussed that we will need to go over the survey results next meeting and continue working on our individual assignment sheets.
	
The meeting was adjourned at 11:40 am.


